Eva Mattraw 2309 Eaglebrooke Circle Celina, Ohio 45822 07/27/18

Dr. Ken Schmiesing Superintendent Celina City Schools 585 E. Livingston Street Celina, Ohio 45822

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing, & Cory Ahrens

It is with heavy heart that I submit my resignation as a Teacher Assistant at Celina Elementary School as of the beginning of the 2018/2019 School year. I have had several health issues in the past few years that has made it difficult for me to perform my work duties in the multiple handicap/ ED classrooms. It has been my pleasure working for you and your team over the past 7 years. I will never forget how much joy the children have brought to my heart. I will cherish those memories and pray I will be able to serve children again in the very near future. I wish nothing but the best for you and all of Celina City School Students and Staff. Blessings to all!

Sincerely,

Eva Mattraw

Eva Mattraw

Teacher Assistant/ Celina Elementary School